
 

Proposed Change to the Mackenzie District Plan  
Tekapo Landco Ltd. - Private Plan Change 16  

Summary of Submissions 
 

 
Pursuant to Clause 7 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991 Mackenzie District 
Council gives public notice that it has prepared a summary of submissions received in relation to Private 
Plan Change No 16 rezoning land from Special Travellers Accommodation Zone to Residential 1 and 2 and 
to remove the Camping Ground Sub-zone within the Special Travellers Accommodation Zone. The 
summary and the submissions may be inspected at the following locations: 
 

 Mackenzie District Council website www.mackenzie.govt.nz 
 

 Mackenzie District Council offices in Main Street, Fairlie. 
  
The following people may make a further submission in support or opposition to any original submission: 
 

 People representing a relevant aspect of the public interest or that have an interest in the plan 
change greater than the interest that the general public has. 

 
The further submission is to be forwarded to Nathan Hole, Planning and Regulations Manager, Mackenzie 
District Council, P.O. Box 52, Fairlie 7949 or emailed to Nathan@mackenzie.govt.nz by 6 April 2016. 
 
The submission must be in accordance with Form 6 Regulations of the Resource Management Act 1991 
and must state whether or not you wish to be heard on your further submission. Forms are available from 
the Mackenzie District Council office. 
 
Further submissions close 6 April 2016 
 
Every person who makes a further submission must, within 5 days of making the submission to the 
Council, serve a copy of his or her further submission on the person who made the submission to which 
the further submission relates. 
 
Following the receipt of further submissions the Council will appoint a Hearing Committee or 
Commissioner to assess the plan change and the submissions lodged to it, including further submissions.  
The Committee will hold a public hearing to enable submitters to present their submissions. 
 
Following deliberation, a decision will be issued by the Council to withdraw, retain or modify the plan 
change. Any person who was a submitter, or lodged a further submission, and who is not satisfied with 
the decision reached, may appeal that decision to the Environment Court. 
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